
Announcement for participating in the Workshop on Trade and Supply Chain Finance  

1. With the support of the GMS Task Force on Trade and Investment, the GMS 

secretariat has invited the representatives of the private companies from GMS member 

countries, and companies of SMEs facing difficulties in cash flow and risk management 

issues to participate the Workshop on Trade and Supply Chain Finance which will be held 

via online system on 9 October 2024. 

2. The interested investors can visit for details in the GMS Task Force on Trade 

and Investment's website (https://greatermekong.org/g/trade-and-investment) and should 

register to https://www.greatermekong.org/g/tft6-registration-private-sector.  As the workshop 

will be conducted with a limited number of people, we would like to attach a flyer 

announcement that those who wish to participate can register in time. 
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